
HPIL Holding (HPIL), Announces it will have a
Conference Call at 2:PM August 17th,2021.

VANCOUVER, BC, CANADA, August 17, 2021

/EINPresswire.com/ -- – HPIL Holding (the "Company") (OTC:

HPIL) announces it will have an Important Conference Call

at 2:00 PM tomorrow August 17th, 2021.

“This call is very important after over 50 phone calls to the

office and my cell and over 75 emails with confusion and

misrepresentation to myself, I therefore feel it is necessary to set the facts straight”, said

Stephen Brown CEO. 

Zoom Link:  https://zoom.us/j/91733486436?pwd=THNoNi9VMFJJSDBSMElCZkZ2ZDl5UT09

Safe Harbor: This news release contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of the

Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 (The "Act"). In particular, when used in the

preceding discussion, the words "pleased," "plan," "confident that," "believe," "expect," or "intend

to," and similar conditional expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements

within the meaning of the Act and are subject to the safe harbor created by the Act. Such

statements are subject to certain risks and uncertainties and actual results could differ

materially from those expressed in any of the forward-looking statements. Such risks and

uncertainties include, but are not limited to, market conditions, general acceptance of the

Company's products and technologies, competitive factors, the ability to successfully complete

additional financings and other risks described in the Company's SEC reports and filing.

For more information:                                      

HPIL Holding

1720 650 West Georgia St

Vancouver, BC V6B 4N8

Contact: Stephen Brown, CEO

www.hpilholding.ca

info@hpilholding.ca

Ph: (778) 819-1956
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EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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